Be Smart. Be Safe. Be Hind.

September 2023

Report to the Board of Education
Lincoln Elementary School
Adam Metzger, Principal

Current Enrollment Numbers:

3rd Grade 4th Grade 5th Grade Total
68 64 84 216
(1 FACeS) (1 FACeS) (1 FACeS)

(1 Cornerstone) | (1 Cornerstone) | (1 Cornerstone)
(2-Private School)

Good Things: -
-Our student attendance through the first 22 days of school is 96.7%!

-MAP Testing was completed at the end of August. We made phone calls home to the top 3 students
in each grade level in Math/Reading.

-We had McKinney Vento training from the ROE on our latest half day. This has allowed some
additional students to be identified and resources have been discussed for particular cases.

-We have one new staff member in the FACeS room: Ashli Rhodes

-Parent/Teacher Conferences will be held on Thursday, October 5th from 12-8pm. Our staff members
are thankful for the opportunity to prepare during the PLC days in the Wednesday schedule.

-We hosted the Scholastic Book Fair on September 21st & 22nd.

-The Share & Care Program has started for the year. 35 families have requested a food bag this year.
Thank you again to the First United Methodist Church for helping our students and their families with
this program.

-Lincoln School completed a three-day survey about arrival/dismissal of our students. The hope is
that the city would be awarded a grant allowing for safer sidewalks around our PHS/PJHS/PES
school campus.

-The 5th grade JFL team is undefeated!!



MAP Information:




